
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday is a Professional Development Day! 
Just a reminder to all of our Anderson families that Monday, January 
30th is a Pro D day and school is not in session.  We look forward to 
seeing our students back at school on Tuesday, January 31st! 

Grade 7 Parents! 
Please consider volunteering to help organize the year-end farewell for our Grade 7 
students. 
 
Committees to consider joining include: 

• Picnic in the Park committee 
• Dance/DJ and other fun things 

 
Please send an email to henryandersongrad@gmail.com if your interested in helping.  In the 
email, please include the committee name that you’re interested in helping. 
 
 

MunchaLunch Pizza Day – Wednesday, February 1st 
Last day for ordering is Sunday, January 29th 

 

 

Anderson’s next PAC Meeting is Wednesday, February 8th  
Our School Trustee Liaison, Mr. David Yang will be  

joining the PAC meeting from 7:15 – 7:45 pm 
There will be a small presentation and then Mr. Yang will be  

happy to answer parent’s questions and any concerns 
 

 

 
Monday, January 30th  Monday, January 30th   Pro D day - School is not in session 

 
Tuesday, January 31st  Tuesday, January 31st   Gr. 6/7 Girls basketball practice after school 
       Gr. 6/7 Boys basketball practice at lunch 

 
Wednesday, February 1st   International World Hijab Day 
      MunchaLunch Pizza Day 
 
Thursday, February 2nd   Gr. 6/7 Boys basketball practice after school  

       Gr. 6/7 Girls basketball practice at lunch 
 

February is Black History Month! 
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